
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This year we have created additional transition sessions in school to help the children 

move into their new school class and year group.  This afternoon, the children will be 

finding out who their class teacher/s will be in September and have spent an hour with 

that teacher in their new classroom.  Next Wednesday (3rd July), children will also 

spend the morning with their new teacher/s.  We hope this extra transition will be 

helpful. 

 

The information being shared is as follows: 

 

Senior Leadership Team 

Mr Pike (Headteacher) 

Mr Footman-Williams (Deputy Headteacher – Lower School) 

Miss Negus (Deputy Headteacher – Upper School) ** 

Mr Turnbull (Inclusion Manager) 

 

** Miss Negus is currently on maternity leave, so Miss Stansfield (3 days) and Miss Child 

(2 days) will be Acting Deputy Headteachers and will be working more closely with 

Upper School. 

Year 3: Year 4: 

3JD – Mr Davies – Year Lead 

3EA – Miss Awcock 

3PG – Mr Gander 

3HB – Mrs Bryant 

3EH – Miss Hennings 

3PG moving to 4SR – Miss Rice 

3JM moving to 4OC – Mr Caddy 

3JD moving to 4AW – Mr Williams (Year Lead) 

3EA moving to 4JM – Miss Ma’k 

3EH moving to 4TT – Mrs Trott and Mrs Trett 

Year 5: (see information below) Year 6: 

5HW – Miss Weller – Year Lead 

5DO – Miss O’Sullivan 

5GT – Mrs George/Mrs Turnbull 

5JH – Mr Haigh 

5AG – Ms Granger 

5HW moving to 6MC – Mr Chadburn - Year Lead 

5HB moving to 6CH – Mrs Cummins / Mrs Henning  

5AW moving to 6SB – Mrs Blackmore 

5GT moving to 6BM – Mr McLoughlin 

5AG moving to 6CP – Miss Child and Mrs Peaty 

Launchpad – information has been shared separately. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 

As you aware, children are mixed up into new classes as they move from Year 4 to 

Year 5.  We are pleased with the make-up of the five new classes and we are looking 

forward to seeing them grow as a new class.  Year 4 children have a separate letter 

with them today stating which of the above classes they are in. For Data Protection 

purposes, we are not able to share class lists.  

  

As always, please come to talk to the class teacher, or a member of the Leadership 

Team, if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Pike 

Headteacher 


